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I believe having off road vehicles would be no different than having e-bikes, one 

wheels or electric scooters on the road. It is without a doubt rules/laws will be strictly 

upheld for off road vehicles, unlike most other motorists stated above.  

I do see this being very useful for farmers, hunters, fishermen, outdoorsmen, 

explorers and others traveling by public road way that would like to travel in the 

conveniency of an atv or four wheeler. This would be greatly beneficial when 

inclement weather or conditions when traveling by passenger vehicles isn’t ideal 

during those times. Plus tourism would be a good income for local business who are 

near trails or forests areas.  


